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In reply refer to: PFR-6 
 
To Our Customers, Constituents, Tribes, and Other Regional Stakeholders: 
 
I would like to invite you to a meeting to hear about BPA’s 2007-2009 Wholesale Power Rate 
Case Initial Proposal.  This is a meeting open to anyone interested in BPA’s 2007-2009 
Wholesale Power Rate Case. 
 
The purpose of this meeting is to share information relevant to BPA’s Initial Proposal prior to 
notice in the Federal Register, anticipated on November 7, 2005, which begins the 7(i) process 
for fiscal year 2007-2009 power rates.   We will provide information on the overall expected rate 
levels for fiscal years 2007-2009 as well as cover items not yet reviewed in the informal 
workshops that occurred this past spring and summer. 
 
The meeting will be held on Nov. 1, 2005, from 9 a.m. - 3:30 p.m., in the BPA Rates Hearing 
Room (Room 223), located at 911 N.E. 11th Avenue, Portland, OR.  The draft agenda for the 
meeting is posted on the rates Web site at www.bpa.gov/power/rates, a final agenda will be 
posted closer to the meeting.  Please call Cynthia Jones at (503) 230-5459 if you would like to 
participate by phone.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Elizabeth Evans 
 
Elizabeth Evans 
Supervisory Public Utilities Specialist 
Power Business Line 
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